
 

 

David Stevens 
Direct: 416.865.7783 

E-mail: dstevens@airdberlis.com 

September 28, 2018 
 
BY EMAIL AND RESS 

Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re. EB-2017-0182 and EB-2017-0194 (NextBridge East-West Tie (EWT) Line Leave to 
Construct and related Hydro One station facilities application) and EB-2017-0364 
(Hydro One Lake Superior Link (LSL) Leave to Construct)     

We write on behalf of NextBridge, in response to Procedural Order No. 7.   

NextBridge is prepared to provide redacted versions of confidential documents to persons who 
have signed the OEB’s Declaration and Undertaking, subject to the objections set out in our 
September 28, 2018 letter.    

NextBridge will provide access to its unredacted documents in the same format as Hydro One 
adopts for its confidential information.  In Hydro One’s September 28th letter, they indicate they 
will make the unredacted versions of the materials available at a time and at a location 
convenient to those who have signed the OEB’s Declaration and Undertaking, on the 
understanding that reviewers are not to make notes on, make copies of, or take pictures of, the 
materials.  SEC has objected to that approach.  NextBridge will adopt the approach that the 
OEB deems appropriate.  

NextBridge’s proposal to adopt the same terms for reviewing unredacted documents as Hydro 
One is not a waiver of its request that Mr. Murphy be able to review Hydro One’s confidential 
information.   Mr. Murphy is responsible for technical aspects of NextBridge’s case, and requires 
access to the information. 

Yours truly, 

AIRD & BERLIS LLP 

 

David Stevens 

cc. all parties 


